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March 1, 2021 

 

Upcoming geotechnical surveying near 130th Ave SE 
 

King County’s Coal Creek Sewer Upgrade Project is in final design. The 

project team has been conducting field work in the project area over the past 

two years to inform design. Starting as early as March 8, crews will use 

equipment to probe below the surface of the roadway (see map on reverse) 

and  collect soil and groundwater information.  This work will help the project 

team refine the project design. 

 
What to expect:  

• Work is expected to take place on Monday, March 8 from 9 a.m. to 4 
p.m. 

• Equipment in the roadway; please pay close attention to signs and 
barriers. 

• One lane of traffic will be closed near the work area to make space for 

equipment. 

o Flaggers will direct people travelling around the work area  

• Noise typical of a construction site 

• Watch for warning signs prior to the lane closure in each direction! 

 

Help keep our crews safe 
Crews continue working with approved permits and safety plans that include 

public health guidance for social distancing. Please help keep our essential 
workers safe by avoiding crews in the field. If you have questions, please feel 
free to contact us by email or phone. We are available to answer your 
questions and hear your comments and concerns.  

 

About the project 
King County’s regional wastewater system is an essential service that protects 

public health, local waterways, and supports our economy. This clean water 

project will provide increased capacity needed to carry wastewater from 

Newcastle and part of Bellevue to King County’s South Treatment Plant in 

Renton. The Coal Creek Sewer Upgrade also provides the opportunity to move 

much of the active pipe away from the creek in the popular Coal Creek Natural 

Area. 

 

Example of typical 
equipment used for 
geotechnical surveys. 
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Contact us: 
We know that project communities will have questions and concerns about large, critical wastewater projects. 

The County is ready to work with you every step of the way.  

 

Visit: https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer  

Call or email: Monica Van der Vieren at 206-477-5502 or monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov. 
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